

Mrs Rosemary Speight Speen Helping Hospices

26th March 2018

Your supporter number: 2398

Dear Mrs Speight,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of £1500.00. Your money is so gratefully received and on behalf of all at Butterfly House I would like to extend my thanks to everyone who kindly helped raise this amazing sum! Please accept this letter as receipt of the funds.

Your continued support is so appreciated, and much valued. Through your fundraising Speen Helping Hospices has helped us to provide our much needed services free of charge.

Since moving in last year we have been very busy. For example, the garden has been lovingly cared for and will soon be springing into colour so our patients and visitors can enjoy sitting in the sun. Our support groups continue to grow and provide an invaluable service, and we have held and are planning some great fundraising events.

Once again we would like to thank you for your support. If you would like to know about any of our services or events please do contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Jo Woolf

Chief Executive

fundraising@sbhospice.org.uk I cannot that you anyther your geneous arpant

Butterfly House, The South Bucks Community Hospice, Kingswood Park, High Wycombe Buckinghamshire HP13 6GR









